
From: slk <admin@justus.group> 
Subject: BONZO Alonxo is GONE -- From LW Management - CFO Departure 
Date: April 25, 2023 at 11:59:21 AM EDT 
To: "justus@justus.group" <justus@justus.group>, "lwdogs@justus.group" <lwdogs@justus.group>, 
"lwgreen@justus.group" <lwgreen@justus.group> 
Reply-To: admin@justus.group 

note the man laying on the bed in Bonzo’s home as he feeds his face-- 

Dear Leisure World residents, 

I would like to share with you that Robert Alonso, who has served the corporation and community in his 
role as chief financial officer for the past year, has left the organization. 
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We appreciate his efforts as a valued member of the Leisure World of Maryland Corporation team since 
he arrived in April 2022, and we wish him only the best in his future endeavors. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Bob Kimble 
President/General Manager 
Leisure World of Maryland Corporation  

 

 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 


